File Edit View Tools Help







James D. Moyer, Director of Choral Activities

May 2022.

Dear Parents of Concert Choir and Treble Choir 2022-23,

The Pennsbury High School Concert Choir and Treble Choir have been invited to participate in performances through DCINY (Distinguished Concerts International - New York) at New York City's Carnegie Hall. The Pennsbury Choirs have performed with Dr. Jonathan Griffiths and the DCI-NY organization several times in the past, and it has always been a fantastic experience for our students.

The choirs will perform the "Requiem" by Sir Karl Jenkins, combined with other invited choirs, and the DCI-NY Symphony Orchestra. These students will travel to NYC via private motorcoach on Saturday January 14th, Sunday January 15th, and Monday January 16th. The students will not miss any school because January 16th is the MLK holiday. The estimated cost per student is \$625. We will need a \$100 deposit to reserve your student's place in this event.

The Pennsbury Choral Parents Association (PCPA) will be organizing fund-raising activities in the fall so that students can raise the necessary funds to help cover the costs. We would really like to have 100% participation from all of our singers - and want











